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April 2021 
 
Dear residents and business owners 
 

Plenty Road Upgrade - Stage 2: Gordons Road to Stagecoach Boulevard traffic 
changes 
 

The Plenty Road Upgrade will help you get home safer and sooner. We’ll add a lane in each 
direction and upgrade 12 intersections between Bush Boulevard and Bridge Inn Road.  
 
What we’re doing and when  
From 8 April to mid-May, we’ll complete the new southbound lane between Stagecoach Boulevard and 
Gordons Road, and upgrade the Gordons Road intersection on the east side of Plenty Road. We’ll upgrade 
the west side of the intersection in the coming months. 
 
The works will involve: 

• installing temporary traffic barriers 

• digging and removing soil 

• asphalting 

• concrete kerb and channelling works 

• line marking 
 
What to expect 
Traffic and transport changes 
There’ll be changed traffic conditions while we work. Please observe the signs for details and speed 
reductions.  We’ll keep you informed ahead of time with electronic message signs and our traffic 
controllers will be in place to guide you through the area.  
 

Where When Traffic and transport changes 

Stagecoach Boulevard/Plenty 
Road (southbound bus stop) 

8 April to mid-
May 

• Temporary southbound bus stop closure at Stagecoach 
Boulevard (refer to the enclosed map for details) 

• There will be further closures of this bus stop in the 
coming months 

Gordons Road and Plenty Road 
intersection (east) 

Mid-April to 
early May 

• Lane closure 

• All current movements open with traffic controllers 
managing access  

Stagecoach Boulevard to 
Gordons Road southbound lane 

Early May to 
mid-May 

• Lane closure   

 



For more information on upcoming traffic changes and disruptions in the area, please visit 
roadprojects.vic.gov.au/pru2. You can also subscribe to receive electronic updates via email and SMS at 
roadprojects.vic.gov.au. 
 
Temporary bus stop closure 
From Thursday 8 April to mid-May, we’ll temporarily close the Plenty Road/Stagecoach Boulevard 
southbound bus stop. There’ll be signage in place to guide you to the nearest bus stop, and you can also 
refer to the enclosed map for more information. There will be further closures of this bus stop in the 
coming months. We’ll provide you with more information ahead of time. 
 
Construction impacts 
Our construction activities will generate medium levels of noise and vibration at times. You may also 
notice some dust during these works. We’ll monitor these impacts daily to they are kept to a minimum. 
 
Keeping you informed 
We’ll be using our email subscription more frequently and we encourage you to visit our website 
regularly. You can subscribe to receive electronic updates at roadprojects.vic.gov.au. 
 
Contact us 
We appreciate your understanding while we work to deliver you a safer and more reliable journey, If you 
have any questions or would like to speak to us, please don’t hesitate to contact us on 1800 105 105 or 
send us a message by visiting roadprojects.vic.gov.au/contact. For languages other than English, please 
call 03 9209 0147. 
 
Regards 
 
Plenty Road Upgrade Team 
Major Road Projects Victoria 
 


